
Doyon Limited generously supports  
Troth Yeddha’ Legacy 

Doyon Limited announced its gift of 
$250,000 to the Troth Yeddha’ Legacy 
initiative at the 2015 Alaska Federation 
of Natives convention in Anchorage 
on Oct. 17. Doyon’s gift represents a 
powerful endorsement of plans for this 
one-of-a-kind park and indigenous 
studies center on the Fairbanks 
campus. 

Doyon President and CEO Aaron 
Schutt, pictured alongside fellow 

initiative chairs Professor Emeritus Miranda Wright and Adm. Tom Barrett, 
said, “This initiative aims to do more than celebrate the past. It will build upon a 
legacy of researchers and students working on Alaska Native studies and rural 
development, tribal management and Native arts in a robust academic center.”

Rogers’ retirement boosts support for new 
Centennial fund
In August 2015, Brian Rogers retired as chancellor after seven years in the 
post. During Rogers’ tenure at UAF, more than $100 million was raised in 
philanthropic support. In retirement, Rogers and his wife Sherry Modrow 
’72, ’85 continue to advocate for UAF. They asked friends to consider 
supporting the new Centennial Cornerstone Scholarship and Fellowship 
Endowment in lieu of gifts. Their request resulted in over $22,000 in gifts to 
the university.

“Even though I will no longer be an official employee of the University of 
Alaska Fairbanks, Sherry and I will always be Nanooks,” Rogers said. Many 
thanks to Rogers and Modrow for all of their contributions to UAF.
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Reinforcing the bond: Alumni Association renews 
its partnership with UAF made an additional planned gift of $25,000 
to support the John L. McAllen Scholarship.
Grace Berg Schaible made a gift of $10,000 toward 
the renovation of the UA Museum of the North Gallery 
of Alaska.
Dennis and Janet Vasey made a planned gift of 
$100,000 for the Schaible Geophysical Institute Fellowship.
The Estate of Alene R. Christiansen added over 




